
E N J O Y I N G  G O D ’s  C R E A T I O N

This past summer the pastors and spouses 
in the BC Association were very blessed to 
have the opportunity to take a subsidized 
Alaskan cruise.  34 people attended and a 
relaxing and uplifiting time was had by all.  
Thanks to our inspirational speaker Mark 
Buchanan who brought us the Word while 
we enjoyed God’s wonderous creation.  
Thank you also to the sponsors who made 
this financially possible:  CEIF, the BCA and 
other anonymous donors.

CONGRATULATIONS to our
O R D I N A T I O N  C A N D I D A T E S

Ellis Wedel and Steve Swan from Hartland 
Baptist Church, Prince George, were both 
ordained on October 20th.  Congratulations 
and may God bless you as you continue to 
serve Him faithfully!

YOU ARE INVITED TO
P A S T O R ’ S  C O N F E R E N C E
2 0 1 4

We would love you to join us at Cedar 
Springs Christian Retreat Centre in Sumas 
for the 2014 Pastor’s Conference being held 
from February 23-26.  For more information 
and to register, please visit the BCA website:
www.bcnabc.ca/registerpastors.html

DIRECTORY
The 2014 Hard copy  Directory will be 
available February 1st. 
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